
To whom it may concern, 
Or,  

General clerks of Richmond Hill government 

I am a home owner living in 119 Lacewood Drive, Richmond Hill, ONT,  L4S0E5. 

We heard that three new buildings will be erect on the east side location of my town house. I noticed from 

these pictures in my mailbox, they will be too close to our house we living. I found that there are three 

new retirement buildings and long term care facilities on 11300 Yonge Street.  

The reasons for our objective are as follows： 

1. The new buildings to be build are too close and high, once buildings are completed, we will

lose our privacy completely.

2. The new buildings will block our sunlight and fresh air and due to that we will lose our

east side view permanently as well.

3. Will tremendous increase in population density due to these new buildings which will causes

the traffic congestion in the area. Yonge Street already has lot of traffic noises in this area.

Therefore, it is not suitable for anymore high rise buildings in this area.

4. Elderly people (Retirees) need more fresh air and got to be far from seriously risk of illnesses

and diseases in their community. There are already 3 retirement buildings on the opposite side

of the Yonge Street in this area. It will make this community’s population unbalance compared

to other area.

5. I am an old person who is retired. I need more fresh air and more view and that was the reason I

bought this townhouse.

6. Besides, retirement buildings need to be quiet and free of environmental stresses around. Yonge

Street is already a place with heavy traffic and noises, and this area not suitable for any more

retirement buildings.

Due to the above reasons and many others, we suggest this place should be reserved for regular 

residential area, townhouses or office workers, who need easily access to go to work.  

Kind Regards 

Ghassem Alaskari, M.K. 

 

Email:  

mailto:ghassemal@gmail.com

